
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2023 
 

Dear La Palma Christian School Family, 
 

First, let me say how very much I miss all of the students!  I am counting the days until 

SEPTEMBER 5TH, our FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL because I will see all of you once again.  I have 

included all of the materials that you will need to complete and return on that day.  In this 

packet you will find a checklist that will help keep you organized.  We have updated many of 

our forms to make it easier on you and help us keep accurate information on your child. 
 

Let me explain what is included in this packet.  First is your Registration Packet Checklist. Next 

you will find the calendar for the new school year.  The application for Spirit Dress days is 

included.  Remember only students who purchase the Spirit dress days can join in on the fun.  
 

Next, you will find the 2022-2023 Registration Packet. We have simplified the application for 

returning students. EVERYTHING else must be completed.  We cannot make copies of your 

information from last year, so it is imperative that you complete the new application and 

medical information forms.  Be sure that your child signs the Reasons for Suspension form and 

the Handbook Agreement form.   
 

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE take the time to carefully read the handbook with your child, so you 

both are completely aware of all the rules, requirements, and expectations of LPCS. If at any 

time you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school office.   
 

Finally, you will find a welcome letter from your child’s teacher and their supply list.  The 

teaching staff has already been on campus preparing for each and every one of you.  We have 

been praying for you individually and as a staff.  It is going to be a great year with exciting new 

changes!  You are going to love every minute! 
 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.  Until then, enjoy your 

summer!  
 

Be the Power of One! 

Mrs. Bland 


